
Dear #NAME#, 
 
I am happy to share an online talk on 14 May 2023 by Prof Don McNeil organised 
by PISTAR. 
 
For registrations please contact 
secretary@isoss.net 
mjawad-mirza@hotmail.com 
 
I hope that you can join. 
 
Kind regards 
Ayse Aysin Bilgin 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I am happy to share with you that an Emeritus Professor Don McNeil, School of 
Mathematical and Physical Science, Macquarie University, Australia will be 
rendering an Invited Talk in the International Webinar Series of the Pak Institute of 
Statistical Training and Research (PISTAR) to be held from 3:00 to 4:30 pm PKT 
(Pakistan Standard Time) on Sunday, 14th May 2023. In his talk, he will be 
presenting his research on climate change which is a burning issue these days. I and 
my PISTAR team-members are optimistic that Don will be able to motivate some 
colleagues from within Pakistan and other countries to collaborate with him for 
research on climate change on similar lines as his research-work in this area. 
  
Looking forward to a highly enthusiastic participation by colleagues and students. 
  
With best regards, 
Saleha 
  
Prof. Dr. Saleha Naghmi Habibullah 
Professor of Statistics, 
Kinnaird College For Women, Lahore, Pakistan; 
Honorary Executive Director PISTAR 
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